From: Nigel steward |

Sent: 30 July 2018 22:41

To: Constantinescu, Nora-Andreea

Cc: Bushell, Alex; John Rosefield; Warnock, Bob; Stark, Stephen (Councillor); Lynn,
Ben: Constantinescu, Nora-Andreea; Cardno, Steve

Subject: Re: Planning application 2017/5913/P

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Nora ,

My earlier objection is on file and it seems totally relevant still . Once again as a Director of KCL, | fully
endorse the comments below naturally . Safety for our visitors , particularly schoolchildren & older
persons of whom there are very many is & must be our prime concern .

As a resident of The White House & Chair of the Keats Grove RA , | am astounded at the total failure by the
applicant to take the Council's CMP regulations seriously . | do not know of anyone in Keats Grove having
been consulted in any form whatsoever & the recent objections confirm this .

| presume that no meetings have taken place with the Camden Traffic Team either, judging by the nature
of the replies from the applicant .

| have read those new objections already placed on the Register, but understand that there are others
pending on your file.

| have seen and fully endorse the objection letters from John Rosefield and Gerald Paterson and there
really seems no reason to delay your decision any longer in my opinion . No progress appears to have been

made by the applicant since 2017 .

| object to the proposals { and any concealed change of use application ) .

Nigel Steward




